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The Superior Watershed Partnership (SWP) is recommending to stop all
action regarding the Line 5 tunnel and to remove the entire length of
Line 5 in Michigan. There are safer alternatives. The risks to the Great
Lakes are simply too high. Please confirm receipt. Thanks.

Carl Lindquist, Executive Director

Superior Watershed Partnership and Land Conservancy
Lake Superior @ Lake Michigan e Lake Huron

2 Peter White Drive

Presque Isle Park

Marquette, Michigan 49855

Phone: (906) 228-6095 Ext. 14

Fax: (906) 228-6863

Website: www.superiorwatersheds.org

The mission of the Superior Watershed Partnership is to protect and improve the natural resources
of the Upper Peninsula of Michigan on a watershed basis; by promoting responsible individual and
community actions that ensure a sustainable environment, encourage a sustainable economy and
help improve quality of life.

CONFIDENTIAL: This electronic message and any attachments to it may contain information that is
legally confidential. This information is intended only for the individual addressee named above and
is not to be disclosed or distributed any further. If you have received any of this information in error,
please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy this message and/or attachments.









